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Hi, 
I wanted to take a minute to address the commissioners to let them know that the Draft Solar
 Report they came up with is not accurate in its description of the solar industry.  
The report says that the solar industry is "robust"  while solar energy supplies less than 1% of
 the electricity in the state....hardly robust!
Our business depends on net metering and Energy Trust incentives....if our customers did not
 have access to these programs, we would not have customers.....At present this is the driving
 factor towards any solar industry.....We need to keep these programs in place to help establish
 a "robust "solar industry.....
There is still alot of work to do!
The report as prepared needs to be significantly changed to be of any accurate use to the
 legislature....I encourage you to take a much wider and more forward thinking view and come
 up with a plan which is actually useful...
Thank you!

Sunny Regards,
Kirpal Khalsa
Oregon LRT#25
NABCEP Certified PV Installation Professional
Oregon Solarworks LLC
www.oregonsolarworks.com
541-299-0402
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